
From: Cameron Vicki
To: HHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2001, I oppose HB2001!!!
Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 8:01:14 PM

As above I oppose HB2001 as it will make my neighborhood no LONGER a neighborhood but unsightly areas of
quickly/cheaply built dwellings (NOT homes) that increase street congestion on streets built for Model A’s not for
modern cars  .   Thank-You, John Cameron
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